MOUNT CARMEL COLLEGE IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE OUR MAJOR FUNDRAISING INITIATIVE FOR 2025.



A Silent Auction

DURING OUR ARTS FESTIVAL

FRI | 5 | 2025

## WE'RE REACHING OUT TO OUR COLLEGE FAMILIES.

DONATIONS AND CONTRIBUTIONS FROM FAMILIES AND BUSINESSES YOU OWN OR WORK FOR ARE WHAT WE NEED.

THIS MIGHT INCLUDE VOUCHERS, PRODUCTS, SERVICES, HAMPERS, NEW ITEMS OR MEMORABILIA.

EVERY CONTRIBUTION, BIG OR SMALL, WILL HELP MAKE A DIFFERENCE.

ALL FUNDS RAISED WILL GO TO OUR HALL UPGRADE

Please contact Caroline.

caroline.jager@mountcarmel.tas.edu.au for information with donations by **August 20.**